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Dorena-Hickman Ferry Closed for Repair
JULY 15TH 2017 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dorena-Hickman Ferry Closed for Repair

Dorena, Missouri - The Dorena-Hickman Ferry is closed due to a mechanical issue
according to officials with the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet.

Repairs will be made Sunday, July 16 when a mechanic arrives. The ferry will be closed
for the remainder Saturday, July 15 and will likely be closed part of the day Sunday. 

For more info on the Dorena-Hickman Ferry and a schedule of operating hours go to
http://www.dorena-hickmanferryboat.com/.

The Dorena-Hickman Ferry connects KY 1354 at Hickman, Kentucky, with Missouri
Route A and Route 77 near Dorena, Missouri.
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